












































































From: Todd Sorenson
To: Lemos, June
Subject: Advocating for the Millsite Dryshed.
Date: Monday, November 27, 2017 2:02:01 PM

As I understand it, there is a council meeting tonight to considering preserving the remaining 
dry sheds at the mill site. I will try to attend but would like for this to be passed onto the 
council members.

I am writing this in support of giving historical protection to the dry sheds at the Mill site. As I 
understand it, the owners have applied for permit to demolish the buildings due to disrepair 
and potential liability. 

While I understand this concern, I would prefer to see those buildings remain intact, be 
secured to prevent potential trespassing, and minimally repaired to prevent and possible 
collapse.

These two buildings are all that remains of the long history of Fort Bragg being a mill town. 
When they are gone, there will be nothing left besides the dynamite shack……and not a lot 
visitors fit into that. 

There is incredible potential to convert those dry sheds into an art center, museum, tourist 
attraction, woodworking center …..among others. While there might not be the funds or drive 
to do it now, there may be in the near future. If the buildings are torn down, that possibility is 
gone.

I think that unless it is prohibitively expensive to keep them intact until a future project is 
realised, it is worth preserving these last remnants of our mill town heritage.

Thank you.

Todd Sorenson
Instructional Assistant

The Krenov School
Mendocino College
440 Alger Street
Fort Bragg, CA 95437
707.964.7056
woodshop@mcn.org
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